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Please consider delisting the wolf from the Endangered Species. Wolves have more than one
 progeny at a time and they prey upon animals that only have 1 progeny a year. With wolves
 doubling every year they have to eat twice as much. The attacks on deer, elk, antelope and
 now production animals is going to be devastating to our State. Thank you for your time.
 Bonnie & Chris Christensen  4865 John Day Hwy Vale Ore
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